NOTICE OF COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DIRECTOR’S DECISION

Q Administrative Design Review Administrative Use Permit

This notice is to inform you of a pending decision of the Community Development Director for the project described below:

Project Address:_2418 Honolulu Ave,, A, Glendale, CA 91020
Case Number: Administrative Use Permit Case No. PAUP 2100848
Case Planner Contact Info:_Amy Fitzgerald, (818) 937-8162, afitzgerald@glendaleca.gov
Legal Description/APN:_Portion of Lot 307, Tract No. 1701 / APN: 5615-002-015
Project Description and Environmental Determination:
PROJECT DESCRIPTION: Application for renewal of an Administrative Use Permit (AUP) to allow the continued on-site sales,
service and consumption of beer (ABC License Type 40) at an existing fast food restaurant (Thee Elbow Room) located in the CR
(Commercial Retail) Zone.

ENVIRONMENTAL DETERMINATION: The project is exempt from CEQA review as a Class 1 “Existing Facilities” exemption,
pursuant to State CEQA Guidelines Section 15301(e), because the discretionary permit request is to allow for the continued
on-site sales, service and consumption of beer at an existing fast food restaurant within an existing commercial space and there
is no added floor area proposed.

Comments must be received prior to May 19, 2021

The Director of Community Development will render a final decision on or after the date noted above.
Information regarding pending decisions and case materials will be available before the decision date at
www.glendaleca.gov/planning/pending-decisions or at 633 E. Broadway, Suite 103, Glendale, CA. A decision letter will be posted
when a final decision is rendered and can be accessed online at www.glendaleca.gov/planning/decisions. An appeal may be filed
within 15 days of the final decision date. Appeal forms are available at www.glendaleca.gov/appeals or at 633 E. Broadway, Suite
101, Glendale, CA.
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